
 
 
                                                                                            

 

February    20, 2025 

 

To the residents of Spring Street area, 

Please be informed that the Millinocket Planning Board will meet in the Council Chambers of the 
Municipal Building, at 197 Penobscot Avenue, to review a Site Plan Application to construct a new 36 
room senior residential complex to be located at 70 Spring St. This meeting and public hearing will be 
held on Thursday, March 6th at 6:00pm. 
 
Plans for this project can be viewed at the office of the Code Enforcement Officer, questions can be 
addressed to the CEO at 723-7005 x2. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Thomas Malcolm 
CEO, LPI, Health & Safety Officer 
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